
Dear Rosemont Community, 

I hope you and your family are safe and well. In light of the current events that are 
happening across the nation, we are writing to assure you that we are committed to 
equity and that we belong to an amazing school community that embraces diversity. 
This diversity fosters acceptance and appreciation for all. 

 

I also want to share what Rosemont staff have done to support students during this 
time of racial and social unrest in our country. I invite families to join me on Wednesday 
evening to discuss how we can support our students and community. 

 

• During this school year, all staff participated in training focused on culturally 
responsive teaching.  

 

• Each year, the staff participates in Implicit Bias training and ongoing discussions 
occur to ensure we are exemplifying our core values to teach all students to succeed. 

 

• I met with staff on June 1 to engage in a discussion about the impact of racial biases 
on our school community and provided teachers with resources to conduct open 
discussions with students about racial equality. 

 

• Our counselor will share resources, tips, and suggestions to help students process, 
understand and respond to events that they are seeing on the news. 

 

• I shared hate/bias resources with all staff on 6/2 to support students. 

 



Please join me on Wednesday, June 3 at 4:00 pm to discuss how else we can support 
our students. As a community, we all play a big part in educating our students to safely 
navigate the world with kindness for all. 

 

We will continue to partner with you to create a supportive and nurturing school 
environment. We remain committed to our mission to foster positive relationships with 
students and the community. Please feel free to email me if you have any questions, 
Keely_R_Cooke@mcpsmd.org​. 

 

Virtual Parent Meeting 

Wednesday, June 3 at 4:00 pm 

Zoom ID: 98110529198 

Zoom Password: 12345 

All participates must use a mcpsmd.net to log-in. 
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